

MEMO

Caring People • Quality Programs • Exceptional Service

TO: Members of the City Council

FROM: John A. Haila, Mayor

DATE: December 13th, 2022

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the Regular City Council Meeting on

December 27th, 2022

MOL/

Regular City Council Meetings are scheduled on the second and fourth Tuesdays of every month. The fourth Tuesday of December, December 27th, 2022, falls on a City holiday. City Offices will be closed for the holiday.

Therefore, I recommend that the Council cancel the Regular City Council Meeting on December 27th, 2022, due to the holiday closure of City Offices.

JAH/jsn